
17
th

 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As we approach the last week before we break up for half term we would like to 

remind and inform you about a few things taking place.  

 

 

RHE – Relationship and Health Education 

 

The delivery of RHE is a statutory requirement for primary schools and in 2019, the 

school held extensive consultation with parents when revising the scheme of work. 

This week you will receive a letter from your child’s teacher outlining the coverage 

taking place in each unit using the scheme ‘Ten Ten’. We suggest you read this and 

please do not hesitate to come and speak to us if you have any questions.  

 

Halloween Disco 

 

The Halloween Disco takes place on Friday 21
st
 October.  

EYFS/KS1 will start 4:00pm – 5:15pm and KS2 will start 5:30pm – 6:45pm. 

Family tickets are priced at £5 and individual tickets are £3, this includes a hotdog 

and drink (vegetarian hotdogs will be available). 

As mentioned, costumes are optional. Please drop your child/ren off at the hall door 

(next to the main reception) where you will pay for your ticket. When collecting your 

child/ren the hall doors on the opposite side (access through the small gate on the staff 

carpark) will be open, please use these.   

 

If you would like to donate any unwanted costumes we would be very grateful.   

 

Building Fund Contribution 

 

Each year we ask for a voluntary donation of £20 per family towards the Salford 

Diocese Building Fund. Every year we benefit greatly from the scheme. Your 

donation assists greatly with building projects for our school.  This is available to 

donate through Parent Pay.    

 

Asthma  

As part of accepted good practice and with advice from the Department for Education 

and Asthma UK, our school will be continuing a School Asthma Policy for use by all 

staff and will use the ‘Asthma Card’ which parents/carers are required to complete. If 

your child has asthma please collect a card from your class teacher or the school 

office. If you have completed a card previously and the circumstances have not 

changed there is no need to complete a new one. 

Children who have ‘reliever’ inhalers in school are permitted to keep them on their 

person, in their tray, bag or locker. It is expected that they are aware of the signs of 

needing an inhaler and can administer it themselves. Obviously younger children will 

be given support if required. 

 



 

Year 6 Residential  

 

Thank you to those parents that were able to attend last week’s meeting about the 

residential. The cost of this trip is £270 which covers accommodation, food, transport 

and all activities. This can be paid in instalments throughout the year through Parent 

Pay.  We will be holding another meeting in the Spring Term to finalise details. 

 

Reminders 

 

We look forward to seeing you throughout the week at Parents Evening. You should 

all have been given appointment times, if not please speak to your child’s class 

teacher.  

 

On Friday, we will celebrate our Harvest Mass (Years 1-6) at 9:30am.  Thank you for 

all your kind donations which the Caritas Ambassadors will be taking to Stretford 

Food Bank later on this week.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


